

THE BARBOT PROPERTY AND ADDRESS OF THE BARBOT.

Letter of resignation

Adam Bever <abever@unity.k12.wi.us>
To: Jason Cress <jcress@unity.k12.wi.us>
Cc: Brandon Robinson

Crobinson@unity.k12.wi.us>

Thu, Aug 8, 2013 at 2:29 PM

To the Unity School Board, Brandon Robinson and Jason Cress:

It is with a deep sadness that I am resigning from my position as high school band director for the Unity School District. I have accepted a position as a middle school band director for the Rice Lake School District. The new position I accepted will be a better fit at this time for my family and myself.

I have enjoyed my time here at Unity. I have made many friends, enjoyed working with our wonderful students and community, and have always felt very supported in the things I have accomplished here. I firmly believe that Unity is one of the best places for education in the state of Wisconsin. I want to thank the staff and students at Unity for touching my life in so many positive ways. This school will always hold a special place in my heart, and I wanted you to know that.

I also want to thank my administrators for being so supportive of the arts and of my band students. Not once have the students been denied an opportunity to advance in their musical pursuits, and for that I'm eternally grateful.

You now have one of the best music departments in the area, as well as the state. I hope that you realize the value of that in our community, and I hope you continue to nurture our department, work with our parents and students, and continue to strive for excellence in music. Music helps all students succeed in all academic pursuits, and is a lifelong activity that can enhance all of our lives.

Thank you again for having me on staff, and I wish you the best of luck as you continue to do outstanding things for our local students.

All the best,

Adam Bever

The information contained in this email and attached document(s) may contain confidential information that is intended for the addressee(s) only.